
 ----- Original Message -----  
From: Patti Martinson  
To: doug.andrews@rcgov.org ; gary.brown@rcgov.org ; mike.lemay@rcgov.org ; 
thomas.hennies@rcgov.org ; dennis.landguth@rcgov.org ; mel.prairiechicken@rcgov.org ; 
pete.anderson@rcgov.org ; ida.fastwolf@rcgov.org ; john.brewer@rcgov.org  
Cc: tom.johnson@rcgov.org ; sam.kooiker@rcgov.org ; karen.olson@rcgov.org ; 
mike.schumacher@rcgov.org ; bill.okrepkie@rcgov.org  
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2006 10:39 PM 
Subject: Wal-Mart 
 
I am writing in regards to the proposed second super Wal-Mart center in Rapid City. 
  
I very much hope that the recent approval in the change in zoning will be appealed. 
  
When Wal-Mart opened it's first Super Center in Rapid City, I, like many others was 
excited.  I went to Wal-Mart quite often to take advantage of the low prices there.   
  
As time went on, I learned more about Wal-Mart and it's practices and grew more 
discontented.   I no longer shop there because I do not like the advantages Wal-Mart gets 
to the detriment of it's employees and to the economic health of the community.  I have 
yet to learn of Wal-Mart actually improving the community in which there is a store.   
  
I have found I can easily live without going to the existing Wal-Mart and can easily live 
without a second Wal-Mart. Instead of focusing my shopping at Wal-Mart, I now support 
several other local businesses.   
  
We must live with the Wal-Mart we have now and I see zero advantages to the people 
and community with a second Wal-Mart. 
  
Thank You 
  
Patti Martinson 
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